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April 16, 2021 
 
via email  
 
Kevin K Kumbalek, DC, DIBCN 
616 Wild Oak Drive 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 
Dear Dr. Kumbalek,  
 
  
The City of Manitowoc received a letter and flash drive from you at the March 15, 2021 
Common Council meeting. At that meeting, you requested that the evidence on the flash drive 
you submitted be reviewed and you requested a response by April 19, 2021. You further 
indicated that failure to respond would result in legal action against the Mayor and Common 
Council, both personally and in their corporate capacities.   
    
The flash drive you provided contained a copy of your letter, as well as a 236-page PDF 
alleging that the Biden administration is guilty of treason and further alleging that any 
government agency that does not reject all instructions from the Biden administration is 
violating the Constitution. The crimes alleged to have occurred in this document would be 
federal crimes. Neither the Mayor, Manitowoc Common Council, or my office has any 
authority to prosecute state or federal crimes. Federal crimes are prosecuted by the United 
States Attorney’s Office. The Acting United States Attorney for the Eastern District of 
Wisconsin is Attorney Richard G. Frohling. I have copied Attorney Frohling on this letter, 
and will provide him with a copy of your flash drive upon his request. 
 
Please consider this letter confirmation that the City has reviewed your letter and the materials 
on the flash drive, as you requested. 
 
Best regards,  

  
 
 
 

Kathleen McDaniel  
City Attorney  
 
cc:  Acting United States Attorney Richard G. Frohling (via email) 


